Republic of the Philippines
DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION
Region 1
SCHOOLS DIVISION OFFICE
DAGUPAN CITY

Division Memorandum
No. 2/C . s.2018

To:  Public Schools District Supervisors
SDO 4Ps Coordinator

From: DR. LORNA UGAYONG, CESO VI
Schools Division Superintendent

Date: June 14, 2018

Subject: 4Ps Consultation Dialogue with DepED and LGUs

This is to inform all Public Schools District Supervisors that the Pantawid Pamilyang
Pilipino Program Consultation Dialogue with Local Chief Executives (LCEs), Local Social
Welfare and Development Officers (LSWDOs), Department of Education (DepED), and
Department of Health (DOH) Pangasinan Batch on June 20, 2018 at the Leisure Coast -
Resort, Dagupan City shall be attended only by DR. HAYDEE C. MAIQUEZ, Education

Program Specialist and 4Ps Division Coordinator.

- For the information, guidance and compliance of all concerned.




